
Colorado Family Church: Local Cheonbo Celebration this Friday @ 7pm 

Mike and Adonia Hentrich 
October 8, 2020 

Dear family, 

This Friday at 7pm, we will be holding a local Cheonbo celebration to recognize four couples in our 

community that have fulfilled all the Cheonbo requirements. These four couples have worked very hard 

and we are excited to celebrate their accomplishment. This will be held in conjunction with the live 

stream happening in Korea. If you would like to come to the church on Friday to celebrate together with 

us, we invite and welcome you to attend. After the main event, around 8pm, we will also have some 

dinner for whoever is here. 

Please note that the Marriage Course is also happening at this same time in the cafe, so please come in 

through the main entrance. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 


